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CAST: innovations in
concrete exhibition

CAST: innovations in concrete is a new exhibition at The Lighthouse, Glasgow
that explores the versatility and development of concrete. It shows how
concrete has allowed designers to create complex, previously impossible,
forms such as the flexible concrete diving platform at the London Olympic
Aquatic Centre designed by Zaha Hadid.

Concrete is used more than any other man-made material on the planet and is
perhaps thought of as a modern material but it can be found in the pyramids of
Giza, was perfected by the Romans and has been continuously developed
through the centuries to the point where it can be used to make everything
from canoes and vanilla-scented concrete.

CAST: innovations in concrete is developed by Architecture and Design
Scotland, The Concrete Society and the Edinburgh School of Architecture and
Landscape Architecture Edinburgh College of Art (ESALA).

The exhibition – which takes a Scottish perspective – explores everything from
its use in defence, leisure and play to how it has been used to support the
renewable energy sector and improving transport and communications in
remote areas.

It also looks at how the increased re-use and use of reclaimed materials in
concrete is changing the perception of concrete in terms of its environmental
sustainability. The exhibition will also give the visitor a chance to see how
concrete is created and the impact it has on our culture, built environment and

Canongate Wall, Scottish Parliament, exterior concrete wall. Architect: EMBT/ RMJM Image © Scottish Parliament.
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architecture.

Speaking about the CAST exhibition Karen Anderson, Chair of Architecture and
Design Scotland’s Board said, “This exhibition presents insights into the past,
present and future of concrete in an accessible way. It explores the social and
historical aspects of concrete, as well as the technical ones, and we hope that
visitors will come away with a greater understanding of a material that is very
much part of our everyday experience but often maligned.”

Dale Lyon from the Concrete Society said "This is a first for the Concrete
Society Scotland Region and is the culmination of several years of work within
schools, universities and dialogue with the wider concrete industry within
Scotland. It is an opportunity through our partnership with A+D S and ESALA
to offer a platform for Concrete manufacturers to engage with designers and
specifies: to come together and collaborate over future projects in an
inspirational exhibition space, whilst promoting innovation in concrete through
a strong seminar programme."

Remo Pedreschi, Professor of Architectural Technology, Edinburgh School of
Architecture and Landscape Architecture, said “Concrete is ubiquitous, it can
be found in one form or another in all parts of the world, yet is it often
misunderstood. We value its strength and robustness but many dislike its
greyness and apparent austerity. As this exhibition shows concrete is not a
'singular material' but a material whose character is a response to the
conditions, context, care and application to which it is applied.”

The exhibition will include a significant programme of workshops and other
events that will appeal to both the public and professional audiences – for more
information go to www.ads.org.uk

CAST: innovations in concrete runs from 11 October – 28 November 2013, at
A+DS Level 2, The Lighthouse, 11 Mitchell Lane, Glasgow G1 3NU. It is open
Mondays to Saturdays 10.30 – 17.00 and Sundays 12.00 – 17.00 and
admission is free.

To see a list of events linked to the CAST exhibition click here.
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